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Draft Report of the Management Committee 2021-22
This has been another difficult year for the hospitality industry and for the economy, and this has impacted on the Coaver Club also. However, the Club is now starting to recover from the immediate impact of Covid. The Club continues to fulfil its role of providing sports, social & recreational facilities essential in maintaining Health & Wellbeing. We would also like to highlight the following;
· The Club was able to open to Club members in the evening and weekends for a large part of the year (subject to any National restrictions) enabling some respite from the impact of Covid, and in a safe environment. 

· Various sports continued to operate during the year including cricket, volleyball and fitness classes, regulated by National governing bodies as appropriate.

· Partner organisations (Health, Fire, Police, Schools, City Council) were able to continue to make use of the facilities, with associated health & wellbeing benefits.

· We were able to continue to provide facilities and activities in accordance with the healthier life-styles agenda.

· There was an increase in community use of the Club, which has very close links with the local area, including local schools, and the continuation of family nights, which were extremely well attended.

· We continue to maintain much reduced prices for all non-alcoholic beverages in accordance with the healthier life-styles agenda, and to support reduced sugar drink manufacturers, free trade coffee suppliers and local breweries & distributors. 
· The Gym remained open subject to National restrictions, with a booking system introduced for safeguarding purposes.

Despite a delayed return to the office for DCC, conference & meeting facilities have continued to provide a safer environment for essential meetings and have now provided the County Council with efficiency savings in excess of £4 million. 
In addition, the Club has managed its finances through these difficult times, with the result that a small loss of approximately £2k was achieved, despite no lunchtime takings.
The Management Committee would like to express thanks to all who helped to keep the Club operational, including the Club Manager, staff and club members who organise activities & events. This enabled staff members and families to continue to participate in a range of activities. I would also like to thank Committee members for their help in managing the Club.
Martin Oram, 
Chairman

8th August 2022
